
 

Summer School Booster Courses 

 

Summer presents an opportunity to not only address learning loss and get students back to grade 
level, but to earn credit as well. CCSD wants to support students throughout the summer with Summer 
School Booster Courses. Booster Courses are short English Language Arts and Math Courses 
designed to prepare students for success as they enter grades 6-12, making them ideal for summer 
learning. Students will have access to highly qualified, certified Virtual Teachers, live Concept 
Coaches (tutors), and District Level Mentors to ensure students have the support they need to 
successfully complete the coursework.  
 

THESE DYNAMIC COURSES PROVIDE: 
● An upfront diagnostic that informs an individualized learning path tailored to each student. 
● Focus on the core competencies most critical for grade-level success.  
● The opportunity to participate in live reteaching/remediation/extension lessons 

 
CCSD PROVIDES:  

● Mentoring-touch base with students regularly to support completion of work 
● A space if needed 
● Completion of coursework in a flexible setting: 

○ Instruction at School 
○ Instruction at School + Home 
○ Instruction at Home 

● Connectivity if needed 
● A Chromebook 

 
BOOSTER COURSE TITLES INCLUDE: 

● Prep for Language Arts 6-12 
● Prep for Mathematics 6-8 
● Prep for Algebra I 

● Prep for Geometry 
● Prep for Algebra II 
● Prep for Calc and Pre-Calc 

 
INTERESTED? 

● Courses are designed to run from June 7- August 13, 2021 BUT students can complete the 
courses at their own pace, allowing them to complete sooner than the 10-week time frame. 

● If interested choose one of the following options to register your child(ren) on or before 
May 28, 2021: 

● Click Here: Summer School Booster Courses 
● Type the following URL: https://forms.gle/q8DLqjn4Mc4SY53Y6 
● Scan this QR code:  

  
 

** While ALL Centerville students entering grades 6-12 are eligible to register for courses, if CHS 
students are failing a course, administration will be in touch with students and their families to 
highly encourage them to take advantage of this opportunity.  

 
Matt Johnson, High School Principal 
Mekca Wallace-Spurgin, Technology and Virtual Learning Director 

https://forms.gle/hxmEnriyoEmpe8Es7
https://forms.gle/q8DLqjn4Mc4SY53Y6

